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About our menus:

We have 4 weeks-cycle menus. We update them every 4 weeks and upload 
them to the SISD website. You can find them by pushing a button Dining (in the 
Menu that locates on the right top of the main page of the website). Also, you can 
download our menus (PDF version) by scrolling down the main page and pushing 
a button Dining Menus there. Also, our menus are printing and displaying at the 
cafeteria of each site. Thorne Bay school prints them for parents. Thank you, Amy, 
for doing that.

This year, we have local fish in the menu – king salmon and halibut, and we 
are very excited about that.


